
Wednesday, 4 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Art Exhibition  

To celebrate the children’s learning in Project Create this term, we will be having an Art 
Exhibition at school on Friday, 18 July. The Exhibition will open at 14:30 and will be 
finished by the end of the school day. 

We cannot wait to share with you all the exciting things that the children have been 
doing. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Exhibition!  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

The Year 2 Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


